Thursday, January 30th at 7pm
Auditorium

Louise Phipps Senft
CEO of Blink of an Eye

Louise Phipps Senft, CEO of Blink of an Eye, “a public charity that exits for
those who know how life can change in the blink of an eye”. Their
mission “is to transform the spinal cord injury experience for families and
medical teams into an Extraordinary Experience, despite the devastation,
in the first and months of injury.”

Questions? Contact Mike Goodrich at mpgoodrich1010@gmail.com or 443-330-5667.



